V.L. Indira Dutt



WORLD TELUGU FEDERATION (WTF)

'Ankur Plaza', 113, G.N. Chetty Road, T. Nagar, Chennai - 600 017, India. Phone: 91-044-28152191 Telefax: 91-044-28153737

E-mail: worldtelugu@vsnl.com Website: www.worldtelugu.org

RES.: # 2, Dr. P.V. CHERIAN CRESCENT, EGMORE; CHENNAI - 600 008, INDIA. # 0: 66772609, 66772610 * FAX: 66772680 * E-MAIL: jmd@kcp.co.in

3rd August, 2020

Dear WTF Member,

I hope this message finds you, your family, and your friends safe and well. All of us around the world are currently facing the global health crisis and unprecedented challenges posed by COVID-19. In these difficult times, all of us and our family members have to be brave and mentally strong. We should all work on building our immunity, physical and mental health. For achieving this, Indian traditions, culture and rituals, especially that of our Telugu people have turned out to be invaluable. Countries around the globe have now recognized the importance of our traditions and culture in protecting us from Coronavirus as a shield and are following them. This shows the scientific values in our traditions and culture.

All the executive committee members of World Telugu Federation and I (as the president) wish you and your family members good health and happiness. In these challenging times, the health of our family members is our greatest wealth.

Let us all follow the health guidelines laid by the Government of India health committees to protect us from COVID-19. With inspiration from WTF motto that "Unity is strength", let us all help others in need as we will be happy only when the society is happy. Let us all be mentally strong and fight Corona together.

Sarve Jana Sukhino Bhavantu

Your well wisher

Dr. V. L. Indira Dutt